

### Oswego Police Department

Interim Chief Jason Bastin



## Homeowners Association Newsletter

September 1st, 2023 Editor – Deputy Chief Chris Biggs Volume 2023, Issue 9

#### **Photos of the Month**



Please join us in welcoming Officers Manuel Banuelos and Cayman Cherry who recently graduated from the police academy and will begin their 800 hour field training programs.



Meet the Oswego Police Department's newest officer. Officer Alan Urbano will be attending the University of Illinois Police Training Institute for Law Enforcement Training after which he will return to Oswego to begin a 5-month field training program.

Comments or questions about this publication can be directed to Deputy Chief Chris Biggs.

Oswego Police Department 3355 Woolley Road Oswego, Illinois 60543 Phone: 630-551-7300 cbiggs@oswegoil.org

Don't miss the Village's emails and texts alerts! Sign Up Here

The 6th annual Public Safety Cadets Car & Truck Show Fundraiser will be held on September 9th.

Funds raised during this event will support the unit and help them attend the National Competitive conference which is held every other year.

There will be complimentary coffee, 50/50 Raffle, and door prizes. The event is open to the public so even if you don't have a car or truck to display, come on out and see all the amazing cars!





# Save the Date! Saturday, October 21, 2023



The Oswego Police Department and Oswego Fire Protection District will be hosting a Safety Campus Open House

Look for additional information in next month's newsletter!!

#### Special Events

Sundays Oswego Country Market | through Sept. 24 | 9am | Country Market

Sep 01-02 Wine Off the Fox | Wine OFF Fox

Sep 04 Labor Day

Sep 09 6th Annual OPD Public Safety Cadets Car & Truck Show | Car Show